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To:       BRYNT JOHNSON, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 
 

Through:  RICKEY LITTLE, BUYER 
 
From:   DEAN MEALY, PURCHASING MANAGER 
 
Date:   JUNE 8, 2016  
 
Subject:   RECOMMENDATION: ITB 616-16 Riviera Beach Heights West 1st – 5th Street Sidewalk 

Improvements 
 

 

On April 18, 2016 an Invitation to Bid (ITB) was posted on the City’s website for Riviera Beach 
Heights West 1st – 5th Street Sidewalk Improvements.   
 
All-Site Construction Inc. provided a bid in the amount of $782,139.98 and is the winning bidder 
after applying the 5% local vendor preference rule per Ordinance 4010 Section 10-102 out of four 
(4) bidders.  Ordinance No. 4010 Section 10-102 Lowest Responsible Bidder was used to 
determine the lowest bidder. Section 10-102 provides for a 5% downward adjustment of local 
bidder’s bid for the purposes of evaluating and ranking of bidders solely for the purpose of 
determining bid/contract award. The Public Works Director will be provided a copy of the bid 
response which is included as an attachment to this recommendation letter.  
    
Accordingly, the Purchasing Department recommends that All-Site Construction Inc. be awarded 
the contract for Riviera Beach Heights West 1st – 5th Street Sidewalk Improvements.   
 
CC:  
 
Brynt Johnson, Public Works Director  
Purchasing File   
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